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Dr Lim Chiao Yuen

Consultant

Nephrologist

Head of Nephrology
Department of Renal Services
MOH

Dear Dr Lim Chiao Yuen,

Re: “Bleeding Complications After Percutaneous Kidney Biopsy — Nationwide Experience from Brunei
Darussalam”

We are pleased to inform you that Medical and Health Research and Ethic Committee has given
full approval to your research proposal entitled above.

Please adhere to the conditions stated below:
* The study should comply to the Guidelines for Good Clinical Practice

* Any deviation to the study should have MHREC’s written approval. Failure to do so will be
reported to the relevant authorities.

* Please provide us a report of your research findings

This approval is valid for one year commencing the date of this letter or for the duration of your
study whichever is shorter. If you wish to extend your research beyond this period, you are
required to apply to MHREC at least one month before the end of your approval including an
annual report.

All the best with your research.

“BERSAMA KE ARAH WARGA SIHAT”
‘Menjayakan Wawasan Brunei 2035’

Yours Sincerely,

Deputy Chairperson of Me{ ch & Ethics Committee

Cc 1. Deputy Permanent Secretary (Professional)
2. Director General of Medical and Health Services
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